
 

 

 
Ormesby Village Infant & Junior 

Schools Federation 
Headteacher: Mr. Bradley Young 

 

Ormesby Village Infant School    Ormesby Village Junior School 
Spruce Avenue, Ormesby St. Margaret                           North Road, Ormesby St. Margaret, Great 

Great Yarmouth, Norfolk, NR29 3RY                           Yarmouth, Norfolk, NR29 3LA 

Telephone: (01493) 730298 Fax: (01493) 733810          Telephone: (01493) 730944 

Email: office@ormesbyinfant.norfolk.sch.uk               Email: office@ormesbyjunior.norfolk.sch.uk 

Website: www.ormesbyinfant.norfolk.sch.uk         Website: www.ormesbyjunior.norfolk.sch.uk 

            26.9.23 

Halloween Disco 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are delighted to be able to offer the children an opportunity to attend a Halloween disco at the Infant or 

Junior Schools arranged by the Federation’s new PTFA. The cost to attend the disco at your child’s relevant 

school is £3.50 and for this price they get to enjoy music and party games from DJ Kev, as well as refreshments 

and a sweet snack. All children should place their monies in a named envelope brought on the day of the event. 

If your child is attending the disco immediately after school finishes, the monies can be brought in to school 

with them in the morning, but if they are attending the later session this can be brought to the disco and handed 

in on arrival. All monies raised are re-invested back into the schools.  

  

The Infant School disco will take place on Wednesday 11th October. The Years 1 and 2 pupils will begin 

straight after school from 3:15-4:15pm. Pupils are invited to bring a Halloween costume to change into should 

they wish to.  

As it is very early on in the Autumn Term, our Reception disco will run from 4:30-5:30pm and due to their 

young age there is an expectation that a parent attends with their child in order to help them at the event, as 

the disco will be manned by PTFA parent helpers and not by the levels of school staff we have during the 

normal school day. For safety reasons, parents must only be responsible for their own child. Children attending 

are invited to come dressed in a Halloween costume should they wish to. 

 

The Junior School disco will take place on Wednesday 18th October. The Years 3 and 4 children will begin 

straight after school at 3:30pm-4:30pm and they are invited to bring in a costume to change into should they 

wish to. The Years 5 and 6 pupils will have their disco from 4:45-5:45pm. Pupils are again invited to attend 

in a Halloween costume should they wish to.  

 

We hope as many children will attend as possible and enjoy the occasions greatly.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

B. Young 

Headteacher 
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